FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
In April 2024, your City Council announced that it was determined to ask the SoS for Health and Social Care to consider going out to Public Consultation in respect of Water Fluoridation for the City.

This is the BBC new report at the time. https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-england-leicestershire-68819326 .

Can you please let me know if this request was ever made. If so, I wish to see a copy of the request. It is highly probable that your Director of Public Health was involved in processing the request.

The request has not as yet been made. Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
